
VISIBILITY
Visibility is crucial for staying safe while

cycling, especially when riding in low-light

conditions. Wearing bright or reflective

clothing can help increase your visibility to

drivers, and adding reflective tape or lights to

your bike can also improve visibility. Consider

wearing a helmet with a light on the back, as

this will help drivers see you from behind.

SAFETY
To ensure your safety while cycling, there

are several things to keep in mind. First,

always wear a helmet. Second, obey traffic

laws and use hand signals to communicate

with drivers. Third, make sure your bike is

equipped with lights and reflectors,

especially if you plan to ride at night. Fourth,

avoid riding on sidewalks or against traffic,

as this can be dangerous. Finally, consider

taking a cycling safety course to improve

your skills and confidence on the road.

COMFORT
To ensure comfort while cycling, it's important

to have a well-fitted bike with an appropriate

saddle, handlebar position, and pedals. A

comfortable saddle can help prevent chafing

and soreness, while handlebars that are too low

can cause neck and back strain. Make sure your

bike is adjusted to fit your body properly and

consider wearing padded cycling shorts to

improve comfort.

COMFORT, VISIBILITY,
AND SAFETY ON THE

BICYCLE 
Ride & Enjoy

More Info!
The European Commission’s support for the production of this publication does not constitute an endorsement of the
contents, which reflect the views only of the authors, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use which
may be made of the information contained therein.



WEATHER 
The weather can also have an impact on

your comfort and safety while cycling. In hot

weather, wear light-colored clothing and

consider carrying water with you to stay

hydrated. In cold or wet weather, wear

layers and consider adding fenders to your

bike to keep yourself dry.
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